
 Jordan School District 
 Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
 West Jordan, Utah 

 Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE:  Tuesday, December 17, 2019 
 
TO:  Nanette Ririe, Principal of Monte Vista Elementary 

 
FROM: Dr. Shelley Nordick, Administrator of Teaching & Learning 
  Ben Jameson, Director of Evaluation, Research and Accountability  
 
SUBJECT: Research Project       
  
 
The Research Review Committee has reviewed a research project in which your 
school has been asked to participate. 
 
Project Title:  Homework for 3rd Grade Chinese DLI   
 
Applicant: Yvonne Grover, Southern Utah University 
 
The project has received conditional approval by the District Research Review 
Committee.  The applicant has been directed to contact you to discuss the extent 
of the project and to obtain your permission to conduct the study at your school.  
Participation in the study is at your discretion.  If you have questions or concerns 
relating to participation, please contact Ben Jameson at 801-567-8243.  
 
The parent survey has several items that are skewed towards favoring 
homework.  The committee felt that rewording those items to reflect a more 
neutral stance would generate more valid and reliable data.  As soon as the 
parent survey has been revised and the committee approves the changes, the 
researcher is free to move forward with the research project. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
  
 


